HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 21, 2006

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Danielle Bryan- teacher representative, Donna Ghaderi-teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent, Dora Thomas-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the June SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Dora Thomas – 1st, Sarah Kuhn-2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented for review the SBDM Annual Report.  Highlights for the year were discussed.  Committee approved as presented. (Donna Ghaderi-1st, Dora Thomas-2nd)

Mrs. Handel made the following recommendations for hiring of personnel:

*Megan Harpool _ approved by SBDM representative interview committee for hire

*Melissa Smallwood from .5 instructional assistant to full time instructional assistant

Members supported recommendations.

A first reading of the revised discipline policy was given.  Some small changes were made.  A second reading will occur in September.

Via Mrs. Handel, Mrs. Thompson presented the Title I budget for approval.  Committee discussed reallocation of Title I monies to the lowest paid staff person.  Committee tabled approval of the budget until a request can be made to the board to change this allocation.  The change in allocation could free up just over $7,000.  Mrs. Handel will make a request on behalf of the council.

Members compiled contents for new SBDM binders and completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation and a statement of code of ethics.  Members were given copies of the Open Records Act information for their review.  

Mrs. Bryan presented the CSIP checklist to the council for their review.  The checklist was created to give the teachers/staff a checklist to easily see what they are accountable for in regards to the CSIP.  

Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:45p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, September 18, 2006 at 2:45 in the school library.

